
YMCA GETS SUPPORT FROM UNITED WAY

Photo provided The Stateline Family YMCA recently was presented with a $85,500 grant from the United Way -
Blackhawk Region. The funds will help the YMCA in serving youth and families in the Stateline Area. From left

are United Way - Blackhawk Region President and CEO Mary Fanning-Penny, Stateline Family YMCA CEO Doug
Britt and Stateline Family YMCA Executive Director of Operations Ann Hankins.
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